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Our Parent Council met 

slightly! We will now meet for coffee and a chat and call it a ‘pop in’ instead. It will be very informal, 

yet at the same time you will be 

exciting! 

School site safety

Parents and families are still concerned about the road outside our school before and after school. 

Please can car drivers adhere to the no parking areas and if at all p

frightening there sometimes. Please can you also push bikes and scooters when on the schoo

for the safety of us all 

School Dinner Theme Days

Parents and familes

Head of Catering to see if these can be more frequent!

Uniform 

When there is a build

on the school yar

we’ve got! 

Next Meeting 
 

Friday 24
th
 

November at 9am 
 

Everyone welcome! 
 

Our Parent Pop In 

suggestion box is 

situated by the 

main door to the 

office 
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Parent Pop In News 

Our Parent Council met again for a coffee and a chat recently and we have decided to change 

slightly! We will now meet for coffee and a chat and call it a ‘pop in’ instead. It will be very informal, 

yet at the same time you will be able to suggest changes and ways forward for the school 

School site safety 

Parents and families are still concerned about the road outside our school before and after school. 

Please can car drivers adhere to the no parking areas and if at all possible walk to school

frightening there sometimes. Please can you also push bikes and scooters when on the schoo

for the safety of us all – especially very young siblings! 

School Dinner Theme Days 

Parents and familes feel that the children enjoy the theme dinner days. Mrs Foulkes has emailed 

Head of Catering to see if these can be more frequent! 

When there is a build-up of unclaimed uniform at school, we will on occasion sell it for donations 

on the school yard. If however you’d like an item, please pop to the school office and ask what 

‘You asked, we did’ 
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